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You don't often get email from schmitzsteve9@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

There are no less than 23 turbines between CGF and CCP in Prudhoe cranking out copius
amounts of CO2 in a relatively small footprint.  In the heart of the most rapidly increasing
zone of the globe of climate change.  It would seem to me a good place to start grabbing 
 co 2 at the "stack" to not only address climate change but enhance production.  After all...
CO2 is a solvent little different than MI.

Just sayin'
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